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Partnering for a Safety Culture — Site Safety Forum 2008 for Works Contracts and
Property Services Contracts, jointly organised by the Hong Kong Housing Authority (HA)
and the Occupational Safety and Health Council (OSHC), aims at providing a platform for
experience sharing among the works and property management industries through
interactive discussions and sharing of successful experience to raise the awareness of
occupational safety and health in the industries. The forum comprises two sessions,
carrying the themes of “Reinforcing the Site Safety Culture — Personnel Management”
and “Safe and Healthy Estate Accreditation Scheme” respectively. Contractors and
service providers in the construction works, maintenance works and property
management industries are invited to take part. Apart from briefing the participants on the
HA's and the OSHC's initiative on “Safety Climate Index Survey” and “Safe and Healthy
Estates”, the forum also features “CEO Platform” sessions to facilitate interactive
discussions among the management personnel of contractors and service providers for
exchange of valuable experience and vision in fostering a safety culture for new works,
maintenance works and estate management. Management companies with outstanding
performance from the related business sector have also been invited to share the key to
their success in the afternoon session.

Partnership is the key success factor to the building of a robust safety work culture and
system. Following the signing of the Works and Property Services Contracts Safety Charter in
the forum last year, we are most pleased to launch the Site Safety Forum 2008 with the
support of government departments and organisations from the construction works,
maintenance and property management sectors. With the concerted efforts of industries
stakeholders, we would take pride in striving for a new chapter in the industry’s safety culture.





